
Les Houches 2013

  

The next session of the PhysTeV Workshop initiated by LAPTh physicists in 1999 and
organized every two years since then, will take place in Les Houches as usual from 3-21 June
2013. This series of workshops has contributed much to the physics of the LHC by bringing
together in an a relatively secluded place theorists and experimentalists working either towards
a better precision for the standard model observables or on new models and theories for the
New Physics. This has led, among other things, to the many celebrated Les Houches Accords
and Les Houches Recommendations. 2013 will be the year where we will finally discuss the
impact of the newly discovered resonance, which is probably the long sought after LH, …oups
Le Higgs. 

  

For more details, see the Phys TeV 2013  webpage
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http://phystev.in2p3.fr/

